
 

 

                                                                                     
 

 

 
 
 

 COMMITTEE CHAIR REPORT TO BOARD 
 

DATE:  October 23, 2015                       COMMITTEE:                       Membership  
 

 
HIGHLIGHTS:  
 
We have 38 clubs in District 4    32 of the clubs have two year presidents and 
6 have one year presidents.    Not all have the changeover on the biennium 
dates.  
 
Clubs are actively recruiting and installations ceremonies are being planned. 
Owen Sound 5 new members, Toronto 3 new members that I know of.  I 
would like to hear from Area Directors when they go to clubs to do new 
member installations.  
 
We have on the books for ZI 844 members.    Note that there could already be 
more members then listed with new installations. 
 
 
SOM     up date from Barbara Fera 
    
Stilling looking for 1 member for Barrie.   Barbara is very confident that the club 
will be ready to go ahead early in the New Year.   She is waiting for a date in 
November to go for the next information session. 
 
London has now 6 potential members and are trying to get a date for the next 
information session.     
 
She is hoping that both clubs will be ready to go soon. 
     
CHALLENGES:  
 
I am currently waiting for the approval and the information to go out 
with the new Power Point and video from the North American Task 
Force.    It seems to be taking a long time to coordinate with all the 
ZI departments.  

 
 

Respectfully submitted: 
 

 

Lori Robinson, Lt. Governor Membership Chair    


